
Getac Technology Corporation 

Date: July 18, 2024 

Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: QYLFN990Z12 as 
established for a currently approved device. This application by Getac Technology 
Corporation  will establishes a new FCC ID under Getac Technology Corporation  ‘s 
grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to Telit Communications 
S.p.A., FCC ID: RI7FN990A28, granted on 2023/10/06 will remains in effect.

An authorization letter by Telit Communications S.p.A.  is attached. 

The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and 
representative of this changed device. 

External photographs are included in the application. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

(Signature) 
Kevin Chiang / Project Manager 
Getac Technology Corporation 
Tel: +886-2-27857888  ext.1142 
Email: kevin.chiang@getac.com.tw 


